
1

Jason Bezak

From: Rod Myrick <rod@aeengineeringinc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 6:34 AM
To: Jason Bezak
Cc: Christina Yero
Subject: eRFP #20210032 - City of Port St. Lucie CEI & GEO Services for the PSL BLVD North Project
Attachments: Notice #2 (1).PDF

Good morning Mr. Jason Bezak: 
Please accept this email as AE Engineering’s notification that our firm will not participate in the City’s interview process 
set for Thursday, February 25, 2021.  Our team attended the initial scoring and see no reason to continue with the 
selection process based on the initial scoring and the remaining 10‐minute presentation requirement.  Good luck with 
the City’s process and this project moving forward.  Thanks RM  
 
 

Roderick Myrick, PE 
President 
 

   
rod@aeengineeringinc.com   
219 N. Newnan Street, Suite 400 

Jacksonville, FL 32202 

561‐632‐5185  
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Notice # 2 
February 19, 2021 
eRFP # 20210032 

 Request for Proposals (RFP) for  
CEI & GEO Services for the PSL BLVD North Project 

Instructions to Proposers 
The City of Port Saint Lucie has scheduled a Presentation / Questions and Answers Meeting for February 25, 2021 starting @ 1:30 PM 
EST.  
 
The firms are scheduled to present as follows: 
 
1:30 PM AE ENGINEERING, INC. 
 
2:00 PM CONSOR ENGINEERING, LLC 
 
2:30 PM JOHNSON, MIRMIRAN & THOMPSON, INC. (JMT) 
 
The format will be a 20-minute time period to allow committee members to ask clarifying questions based on the firm’s written 
responses already supplied by the firms from the firm’s submittal and Q&A questionnaire.  
 
The following format will be observed: 
 
Up to 10-minutes for the firm’s presentation. This is the first ten minutes of the session should be information that the firm 
deems necessary for the committee members to have a clear understanding about their proposed work plan, timeline overview 
of the project and approach to the project. 
 
Up to 10-minutes for the Q&A clarifying session. This is a conversation between the committee and the firm to gain a better 
understanding and more insight into the firm’s qualifications and fitness for the project based on the firm’s submittal and the 
Q&A answers previously supplied to the committee and any follow up questions the committee may have. 
 
Please limit the firm’s presentation team to no more than three team members. All team members present must be a part 
of the assigned team for this project, if awarded. The Committee is allowing firms to dictate what personnel they feel is 
imperative to the project’s success. 
 
Visuals in the format that the firm chooses is also permitted.  
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